
 

 
     

                                        

 
 
 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: MRS. J BURGESS CHAIR OF GOVERNORS: MRS. C. HORSLEY 

  Front Street, Stanley, Co. Durham. DH9 0NP                  Tel:  01207 232624                                        
  Email: stjs@stjs.bwcet.com                                                              Website: www.stanley-pri.durham.sch.uk  

 

11th July 2023 
Dear Parent/carers 
 

Class organisation for the next academic year 

Next year, I will continue my role as executive head teacher at St. Joseph’s, 

Stanley and St Patrick’s, Dipton. 

As you know, there will also be some staffing changes as Mrs Haveron, Mrs Hull 

and Mrs Quiney will be leaving us shortly. 

Please see below the staffing arrangements for the autumn term. 

Year group Class teacher 

Nursery Miss E Tait 

Reception Mrs L Burgess 

Year 1 Miss P King 

Year 2 Miss Morton 

Year 3 Mrs Ashby and Miss Walton 

Year 4 Miss Readshaw  

Year 5 Miss Ryan  

Year 6 Mr Haveron  

 

Our support staff will be allocated according to pupil need across classes and we 

are looking at this in depth at the moment. 
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We are looking forward to see each child represented at the ‘Meet the New 

Teacher’ sessions tomorrow.  The meetings are repeated 3.30pm and 4pm. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J Burgess  
Executive Headteacher 


